
 

 

Friday 28th 

     April 2023 

 

 

Our stars of the week: 
 
 

                                  

 

 

Dates to remember 
 

 Monday 1st May Bank holiday, 
school closed 

 Tuesday 2nd May school closed – 
strike day (years reception and 6 
open as usual) 

 Thursday 4th Year 5 class assembly 

 Monday 8th May Bank holiday, 
school closed 

 Thursday 25th May Year 1 class 
assembly 

 Friday 26th May school closes 

 Monday 5th June school reopens 

Winners of the Golden tickets 
 

 
 

The Bishop of Middleton 
Bishop Mark visited our school and took part in our 

celebration assembly. 
 

 
Winning house this week is……. 
 

St Andrew ’s! 
(Again!!) 

Class photos – don’t forget! 
 

This year’s class photos will take place on  
Wednesday 21st June. 



Lord Mayor’s visit 
We were extremely lucky that The Lord 
Mayor of Manchester found the time to 
visit our school this week. She had 
afternoon tea with the School Council, 
then visited every class. The children in 
Year 2 had written to her, asking questions 
that she answered and the children 
presented her with a card to thank her. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

School uniform – can we help? 
 

If any family are experiencing any difficulty 
with purchasing school uniform for their 
children, please contact Ms Valentine for 
support. 
Also, if any family would like support with 
food, again, contact Ms Valentine. 

 
 

 

 

St Philip’s change of school time 
 

Thank you to everyone that replied to our email 
about the change of school time. 

The result has been overwhelming and the school 
will now open until 3.30pm starting in September. 

 



 



 


